
February 9, 2020 
 
Dear Ms. Christine Long and Members of the Ontario Energy Board: 
 
I am the Chair of Environment Hamilton, a not for profit environmental organization that 
has been advocating for the Hamilton environment for almost twenty years. We are 
concerned for many aspects of the natural environment, and subsequently believe that 
rising global temperature is the greatest existential threat to humankind.  
 
We communicated with you back on December 1st, 2019 ( ​correspondence resent to 
correct email address January 11, 2020 ​), to request that an oral hearing be held 
regarding the Enbridge Gas Inc. 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion Project.  
 
I am writing again in light of Enbridge’s attempt to limit the scope of the OEB hearing for 
the proposed pipeline project.   ​We strongly believe this hearing must include 
consideration of the climate impacts of the pipeline.​  More specifically, and in 
response to the OEB’s request for input from other stakeholders, we support the 
consideration of the following impacts as part of the OEB hearing for the Dawn Parkway 
Expansion Project: 

 
i. Impacts related to the methods of upstream natural gas extraction (such as 
hydraulic fracturing) for natural gas that will be transported through the pipeline; 
and, 
 
ii. Impacts related to the ultimate downstream consumption of the natural gas 
transported through the pipeline. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cindy Gangaram 

 




